From: Vickie Hayes <vhayes1@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 1:17 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: VOTE for Plan 1 COLA to the 2023 for Legislature Budget

CAUTION:External email.

Dear SCPP Member,

My name is Vickie Hayes; | am a TRS 1 retiree. I've been retired since 2005. After | retired not only did | miss
the classroom, | realized my retirement was not quite what | had expected so | became a substitute teacher
for 10+ years. | learned quickly that TRS 1 wasn’t the Retirement Plan that many teachers had thought it was. |
have only received "three" cost of living adjustments over that time. | am frugal in my living style but it is
embarrassing to think how much less | make then my friends in other career fields or the younger generation
of teachers. | am asking you to bring equitable retirement pay by voting for the Plan 1 COLA to the 2023 for
Legislature. This has been a long challenging journey for equitable retirement pay for TRS 1 teachers. We all
appreciate a higher standard of living in today's world.

Sincerely,

Victoria (Vickie) Hayes
4403 Canonbury Lane Se
Lacey, WA. 98513

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



